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Oifig anStiúrthóir 
An tSeirbhís Náisiúnta,  
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Ref: CW/PQ/14577/24 
 
23rd April 2024 
 
Deputy Peadar Tóibín 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
 
PQ/14577/24 
To ask the Minister for Health if there will be a recruitment process within the National 
Ambulance Service this year for paramedics; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter - Peadar Tóibín 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Tóibín 
 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested 
to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Questions, which you 
submitted to the Minister for response 
 
The National Ambulance has an agreed schedule of recruitment campaigns with the 
National Recruitment Service (NRS). I am glad to confirm that the National Ambulance 
Service has just concluded the advertising for the recruitment of qualified paramedics and 
this campaign will now progress through the normal stage of the recruitment process.  
 
In addition the National Ambulance Service will be recruiting for student paramedics and the 
advertisement for this recruitment campaign will “go live” on the 24th April 2024 until the 15th 
May 2024. Information on this recruitment campaign will be available on the HSE website 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/jobs/job-search/   
 
I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Colette Walsh 
Director of Human Resources  
National Ambulance Service 
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